1, a resident of Oregon, am in favor of House Bill 2329 in order to support a statewide inclusive process in choosing the next state
song for Oregon. It is important to understand the importance to acknowledge the diversity of the state of Oregon and having a
process that invites more people to the table from different backgrounds. The new song of Oregon that would represent all of
Oregon and not just a few. That's why it is important to pass House Bill 2329.



